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22nd January 2013
FROM MOHAMED DAUD 
TO SPONSOR FRIDSMED
Dear Sponsor Fridsmed,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2012 TO JANUARY 2013
Wishing you Happy New Year 2013!
Mohamed is growing taller and handsome, a boy who clears the school compound and takes care of the smaller ones. 
Mohamed was very happy with her Christmas gifts, and also enjoyed his Christmas dinner. Being a Muslim boy, he invited Muslim friends who came to join him in his Christmas dinner. 

Mohamed has joined new class and no new friends, a very polite humble boy. He always appreciates his sponsorship. 
Kind regards, 
Lucy Odipo.

